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• The planning process of the Commission’s Strategic Plan 2020-2025 has begun and First 5 

SD staff have identified prospective Ad Hoc Committee members and convening the 

committee. 

 

• The Ad Hoc Committee’s role will be to provide recommendations on the 2020-2025 Strategic 

Plan development. The former Technical Professional and Advisory Committee, or TPAC, 

previously held this role and the committee structure was changed in 2015. 

 

• Alethea Arguilez, Executive Director has focused on ensuring a broad representation on the 

Ad Hoc Committee:  including Early Care and Education experts from public health, early 

childhood mental health, early childhood education, and community stakeholders whose work 

aligns with the First 5 SD mission of improving the lives of children in San Diego County. 

 

• The first Ad Hoc Committee meeting is currently planned to take place in March.  

 

• Among other activities, an internal planning team, made of First 5 SD leadership staff and MIG 

held the project initiation meeting in December to discuss priorities, desired outcomes, and 

greatest needs and gaps that will frame the strategic plan.  

 

• Ongoing updates on the planning process, as well as the Ad Hoc committee’s first convening 

will be provided at the April Commission meeting. 


